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From:
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:01 PM
Subject: NSCA Community Update - January 19, 2024

To All Niguel Shores Resident: 
 
Due to rain in the forecast, Phase 3 of the street work project has been changed as follows. 
 
Phase 3 – Tuesday, January 23, 2024 at 7:30 A.M. to Thursday January 25, 2024 at 7:00 A.M. 
 
This includes the following areas: 
 

 Niguel Shores Dr. from ½ Capstan Dr. entrance to ½ Windjammer Dr. entrance 
 Sidney Bay 

 
 
The complete noƟce and the project map can be viewed on niguelshores.org. Be sure to watch for signage and 
updates as the project progresses. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Niguel Shores Community AssociaƟon 
33654 Niguel Shores Drive 
Dana Point, CA 92629 
(949) 493-0122 
Fax – (949) 388-7892 
Website:  www.niguelshores.org 
 


